
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Tom Bergeson, Director of Public Works 

 

SUBJECT: 2015 Pool Season   

 

DATE: October 7, 2014 

 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 
The Pool Committee met on August 18, 2014 and discussed the options for the 2015 Pool 

season. They decided it would be best if the pool could operate ‘as is’ for one more year. During 

this time, the committee will be researching options for a pool that better fit Cannon Falls. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION  
 

Motion to approve operating the pool ‘as is’ for the 2015 season.  

 
 

 


